
 

                                              
  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce that Genie Science club will be back at The 

Horsell Village School this Summer term. 

 

Check out our promotional video to give you an idea of what we do… 
 

https://vimeo.com/524279300/2d1ed8e9ca 
 

There will be 12 sessions from Monday 15th April to Monday 15th July  

3-4pm at a cost of £114.00 (There will be no sessions during the May half 

term and May 6th bank holiday).  

 
To book and make payment, please go to https://bookwhen.com/genielab 

 

***Please note we can take children from our club to the HVS After School 

Club on request.*** 

 

What do we do…? 

We cover loads of science topics from pressure, chemical reactions, bubbleology 

and rocketry to hovercrafts, sound and optical illusion!  Examples of the makes 

our children bring home include telegraphs, torches, Hex bugs, lava lamps and 

balloon powered cars. They also often work collaboratively in areas such as 

construction and design, in the past making their very own leaning Tower of Pisa! 

 

In our years of experience, we have found that nothing can resonate better 

with children than a nurturing environment where they are able to get 

completely hands on and not be afraid to learn through trial and error. Skills 

learnt through our programme include communication and team work, analysing, 

data interpretation, hypothesising, measuring and classifying to name just a few.  
 

   

Look forward to seeing you! 

Genie Lab Team 

www.genielab.co.uk 

Tel: 01483 811890 
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